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 Message----- 
From: >  
Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2024 6:39 AM 
To: > 
Subject: Objection to Application 3/2024/0509 
 
 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Good morning, 
Please accept this as our objection to the application. These people are living there already and you’ve not enforced 
anything. The ugly incongruent shipping container is still there and your department or enforcement have done 
nothing. It’s almost like there’s a conspiracy to let these people do whatever they want. 
Kind regards 
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-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 12:19 PM 
To: > 
Subject: Moran’s farm development.  
 
 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Good afternoon, 
I hope you are well. Re the above’s planning permission. 
The planning approval makes it very very clear that the sorry as to remain as one to ensure it stays intact as a 
business and so that safety issues and for compliance to said planning approval. 
FYI , I.e., 2 lodges. He’s agreed to sell the 4th lodge  

. 
This means there is now 2 sites, and possibly 3 sites given there is 2 owners and possibly 3 once the 4th lodge is 
finished. 
 
This is easily checked on the land Registry. 
Can you confirm I’m correct and you’ll enforce this please. This is slowly but surely becoming a full on residential site 
and are openly admitting it. 
This goes against the grain of all your own policies set out publicly. We’re not the only ones to have spotted these 
issues, please see the parish Council’s Response in conjunction with this complaint. 
Kind regards 
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-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 5:22 PM 
To: > 
Subject: Moran’s farm.  
 
 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Good afternoon, 
It’s come to my attention that the 4 holiday lodges are now not in single ownership. At least 2 have been sold  

. This breaks the planning permission covenants that Ribble Valley Council planning 
department set out. 
I’d also like you to enforce the removal of the shipping container. And I’d like you enforce the fact they’ve lived in 
these lodges consecutively for two years now. 
Kind regards 

 




